
I hope everyone has a great start 
to the new year! The NYCHA has 
an exciting announcement to make 
as we begin working to connect 
with other youth organizations. In 
the last couple of months we have 
started communicating and creat-
ing a relationship with the AQHYA 
Youth Outreach Committee. The Se-
nior Officers were able to meet with 
the committee over Zoom. This is a 
great start to one of our goals that 
the NYCHA has this year to work 
with other youth organizations. We 

worked together to create ideas of how to talk to other organizations, 
which organizations to talk to, and had a wonderful time getting to 
know each other. We are so excited for this new opportunity and cannot 
wait to continue creating relationships.

Claire Shelton, NYCHA Senior President
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Hey NYCHA!! I hope everyone had a 
great Christmas break. We are looking 
forward to a fun New Year with shows 
starting back up in January. Soon we 
will be planning Eastern. If you have 
any great ideas for family fun night 
please let us know. We hope every-
one is planning on attending because 
it’s such a fun youth weekend. As al-
ways we are looking for volunteers 
to be area directors and hard work-
ers. Contact me for more information 
832-538-6097
 

Brinley Lippincott, NYCHA Senior President Elect
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Happy New Years!
 
Don’t forget the NYCHA Stallion Auction 
going until January 15th, 2020. 

Thank you to all the Stallion Owners for 
your support.
 
Jason Simmons, NYCHA Senior 
Regional 1 Director 

REGION 1 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
Hey y’all,

Happy New Year! Hopefully, this new year 
will bring blessings to many and will not 
be as crazy and full of uncertainty. But for 
now, we hold our breath lol. Good luck to 
everyone in this new show season!
 
Jewel Duval NYCHA Senior Youth 
Secretary/Treasurer

SENIOR SECRETARY/TREASURER’S UPDATE

REGION 3 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
Hey NYCHA!
The show year is over and it has been a 
great one! I want to congratulate all the 
Futurity champions and world finalists, 
they all did a great job. It’s getting pretty 
cold here in MN now that it’s January, but 
we still can’t wait to start showing again 
soon! I also want to thank all of the stallion 
owners who have donated! I hope every-
one had a merry Christmas and happy new 
year!

 
Lilly Loraas, NYCHA Senior 
Region 3 Director

REGION 5 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
Hi Youth Cutters! 

Region 5 would like to give a huge shout-out and congratulations to Tia Collins. Tia 
was recently awarded the 2020 Todd Drummond award, and we are all so excited for 
her to be chosen for such a special award. 

Some fun shows are coming up in our area, including the Augusta Futurity in Perry, 
GA. January 16-23rd. Also the Florida Cutting Horse Association will be hosting a 4 
day show in February at the Grand Oaks Resort in Weirsdale, FL. For more information, 
check out floridacuttinghorseassociation.com!

Tia Collins, NYCHA Senior Region 5 Director

CIRCUIT DESIGNATION
DESIGNATE YOUR CIRCUIT ON YOUR 
2021 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL OR BY 
CONTACTING LINDA SMITH

VISIT NCHACUTTING.COM/CIRCUIT-
PROGRAM FOR MORE INFORMATION! 



REGION 6 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
Hello fellow NYCHA members,
 
The 2020 NCHA World Championship Futurity season has officially been brought to 
a conclusion, and I’d say that it was truly one for the books. Congratulations to the 
finalists, including all of our youth that participated! I’m sure that everyone who 
was unable to partake in this astounding show (including myself), are just as eager 
as I am to get back into the sandbox and dance around. Luckily for us, now we can! 
Weekend shows have now been inaugurated, as well as aged-events. This also indi-
cates that a new hauling year has been set into motion for all classes besides ours. 
If any of you kiddos are thinking about making top 15 in something other than the 
youth, go for it!

As for the 2020-2021 point year, we have 5 months left to go. Get in those shows 
and make it count, you’ve got this! I wish everyone safe travels, and the best of 
luck. If any of y’all have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me with my 
information provided below. God bless!
 
“For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you 
hope and a future.” Jeremiah 29:11
 
Faith Farris, NYCHA Senior Region 6 Director
cowponyqueen@gmail.com

Hey NYCHA! 

I hope everyone had a merry Christmas 
and a happy new year. Our stallion auc-
tion wraps up this month on January 
15th. Y’all go get those final bids in! We 
are so appreciative for all the owners 
generosity and donations. We couldn’t 
have done it without them, so we owe 
them a huge thanks. If you have any 
questions, y’all please ask me!
 
Brea Collier, NYCHA Junior President

JUNIOR PRESIDENT’S UPDATE

JUNIOR SECRETARY/TREASURER’S UPDATE
Hey there NYCHA,

It’s finally January you know what that means, a new show year!!! Now that 2020 has 
ended its time to make more show memories! We have some amazing shows coming 
up and I can’t wait! I wanna thank all our sponsors once again the work so hard and 
I’m very thankful. If you need anything contact the NYCHA, me, or any other officers. 
Stay safe!!! 

Cheyenne Lewis, Junior 
Secretary/Treasurer 

AREA 24 UPDATE
Hey NYCHA, 

Since now the Futurity and World Finals 
are over. The weekend shows can start 
rolling and going again. 

You still have time and go check out 
the Stallion Auction before it ends on 
January 15, 2021. 

If you have any questions don’t hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
Aden Bernhagen, NYCHA 
Area 24 Director  





Hey NYCHA! Happy New Year!! Welcome to 2021. This month we kickoff the 
beginning of the hauling year. However, the 2021 point year is only halfway 
through. We have plenty of big shows taking place this month. There is the 
Abilene Spectacular going from January 4-10.
 
Then, the Augusta Futurity from January 17-23. Last, but most certainly not 
least, there is the Ike from January 27 to February 7. While these are all very 
exciting, don’t forget to check your weekend events calendar and attend as 
many weekend shows as you can! I’d like to end on that note and wish ev-
eryone safe travels! If you have any questions or article additions, feel free 
to contact me.

“In his heart a man plans his course, but the Lord determines his steps.” 
Proverbs 16:9
 

Riley Farris, Junior Reporter
rileyf378@gmail.com

JUNIOR REPORTER’S UPDATE

Hey NYCHA, it’s your Area 10 Director Reese Collins. Hope y’all 
are doing well after the Futurity and World Finals. Don’t forget 
that the Stallion Auction goes until January 15, 2021, go and 
put your bid in on some awesome studs. The beginning of the 
show year there is a lot of really good shows that are coming 
up, I suggest going and looking at the NCHA show schedule to 
see where hope to see y’all there. If you have any questions 
don’t be afraid to contact me.  

Reese Collins, NYCHA Area 10 Director

AREA 10 UPDATE
AREA 25 UPDATE

Hey everyone welcome back to the start of 
the show season in area 25. We’ll be having 
2 shows this month. The first show back will 
be the 8th and 9th at Carthage Missouri. The 
next show will be on the 16th and 17th at 
Lebanon Missouri. Good luck to everyone 
showing this year.
 
Cooper Yarbro, NYCHA Area 25 Director

The National Cutting Horse Association (NCHA) is proud to announce two new programs beginning in June 2021 
for the National Youth Cutting Horse Association (NYCHA) members. The Student Athlete of the Quarter and 
Equine Athlete of the Quarter will highlight NYCHA’s extraordinary equine and student athletes. 

Each quarter, NCHA will recognize and honor two Youth student athletes—one boy and one girl—and two Youth 
equine athletes. The awards aim to recognize impeccable sportsmanship, participation in activities both in and 
out of the arena, along with success in the cutting pen. 

Recognition will qualify each recipient (students and riders of selected equines) for one of four $500 scholar-
ships, which will be presented at the 2022 NYCHA Youth Week Convention Banquet. In addition, as the Equine 
Athlete of the Quarter official sponsor, Dennis Moreland Tack will donate custom silver headstalls to each of the 
equine athletes chosen.

Applications for the Student Athlete of the Quarter and Equine Athlete of the Quarter will be available online at 
nchacutting.com/youth in the coming weeks. Applicants must submit completed forms to the NCHA office by May 
1, 2021; selections for 2021/2022 will be made for June 1, September 1, December 1 and March 1. 

Winners for each quarter, along with the sponsors, will be featured in the NYCHA Monthly Newsletter, on the NY-
CHA official webpage and social media, and in the Cutting Horse Chatter. Additionally, winners will be displayed 
on the big screen during the NCHA Foundation Youth Scholarship Cutting and NCHA Youth World Finals. 

If you’re interested in being a corporate sponsor for the Student Athlete of the Quarter, please contact Mike Sim-
mons, Director of Youth, at msimmons@nchacutting.com or 303-472-4326 for current opportunities.

NYCHA ANNOUNCEMENT


